
 

 

 

 

 

 
November 2022 

 

New Councillor Appointed 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to Alison Griffin, who was officially co-opted onto the Parish 
Council at our meeting on the 4th. October 2022. We wish Cllr Griffin all the best in this new role and 
look forward to working with her. 

 

Memorial Parade: 13/11/2022 
‘In memory of many, in honour of all’. Look out for 
our ‘there, but not there soldiers’ (image right). 
These thought-provoking objects will be placed out 
around the village to symbolize that this occasion 
will not pass by unmarked. The Memorial Parade 
event is still seeking volunteers who are essential to 
the smooth running of the road closure. Your help 
would be very much appreciated. Please contact 
01726 821700.  

Good Citizens Award: 
Shortly, we will be re-introducing our Parish Citizen of the Year Award 2023. This is awarded by the 
Parish Council to those individuals in the village who deserve to be recognised for their contributions 
to their community. Do you know someone that makes a real difference in our community? Have they 
improved the lives of individual people and the Parish as a whole? Why not nominate them for Citizen 
of the year? When we are ready to go, we will advertise on our website and our social media sites. We 
will advise on where you can collect a form, about the nomination process and our guidelines. We are 
all very excited about this and cannot wait for it to be up and running. 

  

Moving the Goal Posts 

People using the playing field may have noticed that the goal posts are looking a little old and tired. 
Rather than remove them the Parish Council have purchased replacements, which have now been 
delivered and are due to be installed over the next month, so please be aware that the area might 
need to be fenced off while this work is undertaken. 

  

Cemetery Wall 

Work is due to start in November to repair the boundary wall in the Cemetery. We will be doing our 
best to keep disruption in the area to a minimum, but please be aware that there may be areas that 
will require cordoning off to enable the work to be undertaken. 

 

Parish Council 

The Parish Council Office is open, but we would prefer if visitors booked an appointment prior to visiting. 
You can still email or telephone staff Monday-Friday 9.30am-12.30pm. 

Newsletter 

St.Dennis Parish Council 
Chairperson – Julia Clarke 

Parish Clerk/RFO – Lynn Clarke 
Tel: 01726 821700 

Email: clerk@stdennisparishcouncil.org.uk 

Website: https://stdennisparishcouncil.org.uk/ 
Office Hours: Monday - Friday 9:30am - 12:30pm 
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Parish Council Resignation / Vacancy 

Firstly, we would like to thank Pat Lodomez for all the time and dedication in her service to the village over 
the past 5 years. Pat has been a very active member of the Council and we have enjoyed working with her. 
She will be missed by all and we wish her good luck with her future endeavors. 

This now leaves us with a Councilor vacancy. Have you ever thought that you would like to help shape the future 
of our village? This could be your chance. This is a varied and interesting voluntary role, offering the opportunity 
to be involved in our local community and to help make decisions that improve the lives of others.   

Quote :- 

“Remember, everything you see, touch or use in your daily life started as just a single thought.” 


